
16th June 2020  

Dear Customer, 

SOUTH AUSTRALIA STATE NOMINATION APPLICATION PRE-  PREPERATIONS ARE  STARTED  

Hopefully , South Australia will start  accepting State Nomination applications on or before  
4th of July  2020  (Any time from12PM)  for 190 and 491  visa options  The exact date is  not yet 
declared and we urge you to constantly monitor our  FB notifications and website’s 
immigration News blog for more details .   

 

 

489 nomination options on the same day . 
As we experienced in previous years, this year also we expect a massive lodgment traffic and a 
competitive situation   . What we experienced last year was, some occupational ceilings were 
met within   5 minutes to one hour time frame and those occupations got terminated instantly 
from the active list by denying further lodgments.  
 
To avoid such inconveniences for both parties, this time we have decided to execute a 
collaborative effort with our applicants to face this challenge effectively. Therefore we decided to 
encourage applicants to lodge their SA nomination applications independently while the EOI 
lodgments will be executed by CDC on behalf of the applicants .  
# 
Please forward all the requested documents to cdclanka@gmail.com/ Att: Mr,Anuja and   
cc: immiaus@gamil.com .We will provide you a comprehensive demo about how to do a 
successful nomination application lodgment and kindly contact  Mr.Anujaya Gunarathne through 
0112 823000 or 0112 823111 for more details . 

I hope you will provide your maximum cooperation to make this event successful. 
 
We wish you GOOD LUCK!!!! 
 
 
CDC Support Service  
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